
If you would like to know more about this charity and how you can support it please contact thelifeboatfund@RNLI.org.uk.

The Communications and Public Service Lifeboat Fund registered charity numbers 248421 (England & Wales) and SC041904 (Scotland). 
Patron: HRH The Duke of Kent

This lifeboat is the latest (and 53rd) of a long line of lifeboats supported by 
The Lifeboat Fund, which between them have helped save thousands of lives.

To mark The Lifeboat Fund’s 150th anniversary, we’re 
asking for your help to raise £1.1M towards the cost of 
a brand new Shannon class all-weather lifeboat for the 
brave volunteer crew at Wells RNLI.

The RNLI’s Shannon class lifeboat
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